
 

!!!!!COYOTE WARNING!!!!! 
 

An increased number of COYOTE sightings have been reported recently both 
during the day and during the night.  The sightings have been reported to  

THE CITY OF COSTA MESA’S COYOTE HOTLINE,  
and they have asked us to remind you of the following: 

 
Report sightings on their HOTLINE NUMBER, which is 714-754-4899, and 

also report on the Coyote Cacher website which is 
www.costamesa.gov/CoyoteCacher or download the Costa Mesa Connect App 

and click Coyote Sightings. 
Please see some COYOTE SAFETY TIPS below.   

Also, review HAZING techniques. 
 

 


